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The City Clerk’s Office has received a petition with respect to the summary wording
below. The total number of signatures on the petition is: _242

We urge you to seriously consider the implications of the proposed
site of development. We strongly recommend that the city relocate
the gas station to a suitable site, one that is at a safe distance from a
residential area. We are hopeful that such a decision will be in
accordance with the City of Vaughan’s Vision 2020, in which one of
the strategic objectives is to “enhance and ensure community
safety, health and wellness”. In this regard, we recommend that a
park be built on the southwest corner of Jane Street and Teston
Road instead of the proposed gas station.

A copy of the entire petition document containing a total of _17 _ pages is on file in the
City Clerk’s Office.




